
Arthingworth Neighbourhood Plan Advisory Committee Meeting 

Zoom meeting held on Wednesday 3rd March 2021 

The meeting was recorded 

Present:-  
Gary Kirk (Your Locale),  
Lynne Partridge (Clerk),  
Lesley Sanderson (PC) - Chairman 
John Harris (PC) 
Tony Sanderson (MofP) 
Gary Lunt (MofP) 
Bernadette Kennedy (PC) 
Michael Kennedy (PC) 
Grace Harris (MofP) 

 Sue Handy (PC) 
 Georgina Harris (PC) 
 

Apologies:- None 
 

Declarations of Interest:-  
SH declared an interest in land ownership as her husband owns land in the area and local 
land is rented by the farm. 
 

Minutes of the Meeting held on 4th February 2021 
a)  The minutes were accepted as a true record of the meeting. 
b)  There were no matters arising not on the agenda. 

 

Funding Update 
   18/12/20 Grant Received  £5500 
   18/12/20           Invoice Paid  -£2000  
   31/01/21 Invoice Paid  -£2500  
   02/03/21 Invoice Paid  -£1000  
       Balance  0 
 The meeting was advised that the next funding bid would be available in April. 
 

Questionnaire Update 
 Gary Kirk advised the meeting that there had been a very good response to the 

questionnaire and briefly went through the responses.  The data has been circulated to 
members.   

 The data to be published online when the logo has been added to the document. 
 The meeting decided that all comments should be published. 
 Winner – a number was randomly chosen and the winners live at 1 Hall Close. SH to 

advise. 
 

Establishment of Theme Groups 
 There had been a good response to residents wanting to be kept up to date with progress.   

A letter will be sent to all interested parties with an invitation to join the theme groups and to 
attend the next meeting.  GK to draft a letter.  
GK gave a brief outline of the next meeting. There will be 3 theme groups (Hosing, 
Environment, Sustainability (Economic Growth, Community Facilities, Transport)) with each 
group having a leader from the committee. 
Ideally the groups should split into separate rooms – break out rooms to be looked at in 
Zoom.   
The Meeting decided the groups should be split as follows:- 
Housing – Michael and Bernadette Kennedy 
Environment – Sue Handy, John and Grace Harris, Georgina Read 
Community – Tony Sanderson and Gary Lunt 

Any Other Business 
1)  SH confirmed the infill map was not returned from DDC several years ago. 

Date of Next Meetings 
 Wednesday 31st March at 7.30pm via Zoom 
Meeting ended at 8.15pm 


